SCHREIBER ART CLUB:

The Schreiber Art Club resumed their regular meetings, after the summer recess, on September 22nd, in the Art Room of the Public School.

Colleen Glad, the new president was in charge of the meeting. Other new officers are Bonnie Dye, first vice president; Joy Riley, second vice president; Gwen Hadley, treasurer and Joan LeBlanc, secretary.

Meetings will be held on the first Sunday of each month at 8:00 p.m. in the Art Room.

Claire Power was named tea and coffee convener.

Classes will be held as follows:

Monday, 1 - 4, for adults, Alice Sparks as instructor;

Tuesday evening, 7 - 9, for children, Colleen Glad instructing.

Wednesday afternoon, 1 - 4, for adults, painting without instruction;

Wednesday evening, 7 - 10, for adults, Colleen Glad instructing.

The Club is still inquiring about a Fall Art Session through Confederation College.

Coffee was enjoyed after the meeting and several ideas informally discussed.



SCHOOL NEWS

N.S.S.S.A.A. FALL GOLF TOURNAMENT:

On Friday, September 16th, the Lake Superior Golf team travelled to Marathon and participat—ed in the semi—annual Golf Tournament at the Peninsula Golf Club. Despite a good showing by the Lake Superior High School foursome, the giants of the tournament were again the Wawa and Marathon School with Wawa winning the Costa trophy after an extra-hole playoff with Marathon. Members of the Lake Superior High School team were Paul Dashkewytch, Oswald Buhr—mann, Joey Campbell and Scott Thompson. Maybe next spring!!?

SOCIAL; Lori Drake, before she entered the Canadian Armed Forces made a family pilgrimage visiting her brothers - Mr. and Mrs. Bill Drake in Prince George, B.C.; Mr. and Mrs. Boyd Drake in Churchill, Man.; Mr. and Mrs. David Drake in Winnipeg, Man. Lori began her training in Cornwallis base, Nova Scotia on September 22nd.

MOOSE BOWLING ASSOCIATION

BOWLING TO START OCTOBER 12
MEETING
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 2

7:30 P.M. MOOSE HALL

Captains entering teams please attend this meeting.



SCHREIBER FIGURE SKATING CLUB

DO YOU WANT A CLUB?

PLEASE ATTEND!

ANGLICAN CHURCH BASEMENT
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 29TH

7:30 P.M.

If you want your child to skate this year be sure to attend. Everyone welcome.

Royal Canadian Legion Schreiber Branch 109

POPPY-WREATH CAMPAIGN

Schreiber Cenotaph, 11 a.m. - Nov. 11/77.

To our friends in Schreiber and surrounding area wishing to lay a wreath this year - Wreaths will be available in four sizes - Priced at - \$37.00

\$16.00

\$14.00

\$10.00

Sorry no ribbons this year.

Order by mail or phone:

Schreiber Legion Branch 109,

Poppy Committee Box 61.

Schreiber, Ontario

Phone 824-2872 - stating size of wreath; person or organization ordering and who will lay the wreath.

No order will be accepted after October 15.

With Thanks, W.J. (Bill) Madge.